UPDATE % g5

CORONAVIRUS
(COVID-19)

Stay informed. Take precautions. Stay safe.

Dear Members,
We confirmed the following information with EOEA:

EOEA is no longer recommending that ALRs conduct surveillance testing. ALRs may
continue to do surveillance testing as indicated by their specific circumstances for the
benefit and well-being of their residents and staff. ALRs are encouraged to stay up to date
by referencing the EOEA COVID-19 Guidance and DPH and CDC guidance regarding
COVID-19.

If you have any questions, please contact us atMass-ALA@mass-ala.org

*The information provided in this COVID-19 update is solely for general informational purposes to assist
in understanding the evolving guidance regarding the current COVID-19 public health threat. It is not
intended to be a primary public health or medical resource but is provided as a clearinghouse for or
compilation of various guidance issued by official and related sources.

MASS-ALA | Website



mailto:Mass-ALA@mass-ala.org
https://www.mass-ala.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MassALAassociation
https://twitter.com/MASS_ALA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/massachusetts-assisted-living-facilities-association-mass-alfa-/?viewAsMember=true

